
 

 

 

Welcome back! I hope you and your family had a restful break and are ready for an exciting 
new term. We are thrilled to share with you some of the wonderful learning experiences your 
children have been engaged in during the first week. 

Our class dived into an enriching project on Italy. The students have been working hard, 
researching and exploring different aspects of Italian culture, geography, history, and more. 
From the stunning landmarks like the Colosseum and the Leaning Tower of Pisa, to the mouth-
watering world of Italian cuisine, your children have discovered what makes Italy such a 
fascinating country. 

Here are some highlights of what we’ve covered: 

• Geography: The students learned about Italy’s location in Europe, its major cities, and the 
beautiful landscapes, from the Alps in the north to the Mediterranean coastlines. 

• Language: We've started learning a few basic Italian phrases, and the children have 
enjoyed greeting each other with "Ciao!" and "Buongiorno!" 

• Cuisine: The students explored the world of Italian food, discussing traditional dishes like 
pizza, pasta, and gelato. (We may even have a cooking activity in the future!) 

• Art and Architecture: We looked at the work of famous Italian artists and the children 
were amazed by the architectural wonders of Italian cities. 

 

 

 

 

 


